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Residents Asked to Lend Their Voice to the 2018 Budget during 

‘Coffee and Conversation with Council’ 

Lloydminster, AB/SK – Mayor and Council are inviting all Lloydminster residents to join a casual 
conversation about the proposed 2018 budget. 

To date Council has been presented with two preliminary budget drafts and are seeking public feedback 
before moving forward with any of the proposed actions. 

“As Council advances through its budget process, we need to communicate directly with Lloydminster 
residents to ensure our focus aligns with the needs of those we serve,” said Mayor Gerald Aalbers. “This 
Council is committed to providing a solid foundation for future growth and prosperity. We want to 
ensure our residents have ample opportunity to provide input on the items that will steer our decisions 
and actions for years to come.” 

Residents are encouraged to join Council during the following sessions: 

 
November 27, 2017 
11 a.m. – 1 p.m. *Prior to Council session  
at 1:30 p.m. 
Council Chambers (4420 50 Avenue) 

November 29, 2017 
4:30 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
Second Cup (1404 50 Avenue) 

For more details on the 2018 budget process go to http://www.lloydminster.ca/budget.  
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Coordinator, Media & Digital Communications 

P: 780-875-6184 Ext.2309 
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Leo Paré 

Director, Communications 
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